
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

RECREATION COMMITTEE MEETING 
TO BE HELD 2015-OCT-07 

 
 

 
 
  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 2015-OCT-07 regularly 
scheduled Recreation Committee Meeting to be held in the Bowen Park 
Complex Conference Room, 500 Bowen Road, at 3:00 p.m., has been 
CANCELLED. 

 
 
 
 
 

        
Respectfully submitted, 

___________________________ 
Richard Harding, Director 
Parks, Recreation and Environment 
 

 
 
 
 
 
*** Notice to be posted on Main Notice Board, 500 Bowen Road, Nanaimo, BC 
 
 
 
2015-OCT-01 
File:  A2-6 
G:\Admin\PRC\RecreationCommittee\2015\Notices\RC151007N.docx 


